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MEDIA RELEASE
Thursday, 6 September 2018
Last days to nominate
Time is fast running out for potential candidates to nominate to stand in the local government elections later this year.

People have until midday, Tuesday, 18 September to submit their nomination.

Women, youth and the multicultural community are especially urged to run in the November ballot.

For further information and to obtain a nomination kit, telephone unit manager governance and records Jaimie Thwaites or governance officer Victoria Moritz on 8375 6600.

Alternatively, visit the Electoral Commission of South Australia website ecsa.sa.gov.au

City of Marion chief executive officer Adrian Skull said there were only a few days left for people to nominate.
“People who nominate for council have the opportunity to shape the future of Marion for the next four years,” Mr Skull said.

“Nominations are encouraged from right across Marion’s rich and diverse community.”

Anyone wishing to stand as a candidate for mayor or a councillor must be enrolled to vote. Enrolments closed on 10 August. 
To nominate for Council, candidates must complete a nomination form and include a 150-word profile and optional photograph. 

Council elections are voluntary and conducted by postal ballot, which must be received by no later than Friday, 9 November.

Further information is available by calling the Electoral Commission of SA on 
1300 655 232 and on the Marion Council website marion.sa.gov.au
The last election in 2014 saw a new Mayor elected unopposed and 30 contenders campaign for 12 seats on Council.

Authorised by Adrian Skull, PO Box 21, Oaklands Park, SA, 5046.

Contact: Richard Watson, Communications Adviser, City of Marion, 0413 543 426 
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